Northallerton Riding Club

Dear Parent / Guardian,

CONSENT FORM TO USE A PHOTOGRAPH

There are occasions when we may take photographs of the junior members in our club. We may use these images on our noticeboards, as well as on our website and Facebook.

Also, from time to time, the club may be invite professional photographers to take photographs or film/video footage of a particular event. Children might also appear in photographs/films/video which may feature in local or national newspapers, or on televised news programmes. In some instances, it may be reasonable to provide the press with the name(s) of the club member.

In all of these the club's committee members will use a common sense approach and the welfare and safety of children will always be uppermost in its decision making.

Nevertheless, to comply with certain aspects of the General Data Protection Regulations, we need your permission to take and store photographs or digital images of your child for riding club use. We would be grateful therefore if you would answer the questions below and then sign and date the form where indicated. Please return the completed form to a committee member as soon as possible. If you require clarification on any aspect of this form or need assistance in completing it please do not hesitate to contact the club.

Please use BLOCK CAPITALS

Name of child:			
Date of birth:			
Name of person who has	parental responsibility:		
May we take and use photographs and digital images of your child for riding club purposes such as, but not exclusively, riding club website, newsletters and social media.			Please circle your answer
			Yes/No
Do you consent to your child appearing in the media in connection with events organised by or in connection with the riding club?			Yes/No
Signature of person who has parental responsibility:			
Relationship to the child:		Date:	

Note: For the purpose of this form "photographs" is deemed to include film, video and other similar means of reproducing images.